School Board Member Resignation

On Monday March 1, 2021, Sandy Lessentine announced her intent to resign from the Lake Central
School Corporation Board of Trustees. She submitted in writing that her resignation is effective March 2,
2021.

At this time and until 4:00 p.m. on March 17, 2021 the School Board is accepting letters or emails of
interest for the vacant board seat. The chosen candidate will serve the remainder of Ms.
Lessentine’s term which expires on 12.31.22.

Interested candidates must possess the requisite qualifications provided for regularly elected board
members, including:

1. Atleast 21 years of age, and
2. Resides in the residential district for Ms. Lessentine’s seat — the Schererville District

Interested parties should submit answers to four questions as part of the application process. Questions
are attached below.

Please submit to Cindy Sues, Board President at the email address listed below. Any questions may also
be directed to Mrs. Sues.

The process for screening applications and selecting a replacement will be determined on 3.17.21 after
the 4 pm deadline for submission of applications.

Cindy Sues csues@|cscmail.com


mailto:csues@lcscmail.com

NAME:
ADDRESS:

1. What is your opinion about the system currently in place to fund public schools in
Indiana?

2. What special skills or traits will you bring to the LCSC Board of Trustees?

3. Describe for us what you think it takes to be a good member of a School Board?

4. As you consider the LCSC mission statement which includes the aspiration of
having each student achieve their personal best, what do you believe we need to
do more of to ensure this happens?

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS: March 17, 2021 @ 4:00pm



